
The Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department CAPE Team and private industry investigators

recently conducted an investigation into a Filipino store at the Santa Fe Center on Santa Fe

Avenue in Long Beach after getting information that the owners were selling and renting out

pirated DVDs.

 

Read the whole story here: http://globalnation.inquirer.net/104856/90k-worth-of-pirated-dvds-

confiscated-from-filipino-store-in-long-beach#ixzz32McqJZDE
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